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To: psc@utah.gov

As a Utah native, and US citizen, | fully support a free and open market that fosters competition among energy providing
sources. Solar power should not be negatively regulated nor should solar costumers be charged a fee for providing
energy to gird, not should they unfairly vilified by the conservative politicians of this state. The positive net metering
effects of solar power are good for the people of Utah. Decades of oil and coal tax subsidies have been an unfair burden
that tax paying citizens have had to shoulder along with energy bills. It's time to embrace the renewable energy of the
sun, and allow the people to energize each others home with a net metering grid system that is open and free of public
utility regulation.

Peace,

Jeremy

East Mill Creek Township
84106
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